
 

 

 

Family update #153 
 
April 8, 2022 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 
Thank you to all who joined the Family Town Hall this week. For us the gatherings are like a warm 
embrace from families. We are very thankful to everyone who shared their touching stories and 
experiences with us. Your support and encouragement is vital to keep us move forward during 
difficult times. 
 

COVID Update 
As of today, 30 residents on the second floor and 13 residents on the fifth floor have tested positive 
for COVID. Physicians have been visiting residents on the units and our staff are taking very good 
care of everyone. Residents who tested positive are recovering well. We are grateful that no one 
experienced serious symptoms.  
 

22nd Walk for Wing Kei 
We were pleased to launch the 22nd Walk for Wing Kei (virtual edition) at the Family Town Hall. 
Please join this community-spirited event and encourage your friends and families to as well! The 
Walk will until June 25, 2022. Donations will be invested into the planning and development of Wing 
Kei Village, a new dynamic, intergenerational community that will include a range of living and care 
options to support seniors to age with grace, joy, and dignity. 
 
Register at wingkei.org and follow us on Facebook and Instagram for updates! Contact Alvin Ho at 
events@wingkei.org or call 403-277-7433 for more information. Your support and partnership for is, 
as always, greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you for keeping Wing Kei in your prayers. 
 
I remain confident of this: 
    I will see the goodness of the Lord in the land of the living. 
Wait for the Lord; 
    be strong and take heart and wait for the Lord. 
~ Psalm 27:13-14 
 
 
With gratitude, 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 

http://www.wingkei.org/
https://www.facebook.com/wingkeicare/
https://www.instagram.com/walkforwingkei/
mailto:events@wingkei.org

